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05-06/24 Prayer Letter Update

Greetings dear praying friends and family! Hope your summer is going well. I would imagine it is busy. Ours is so far as well.

Hopefully you have found time to enjoy the summer in between all the busyness. Our daylight doesn’t last quite as long as it may

where you are, but it’s still longer than at other times of the year and we are loving it. Logan is excited to be finished with his first

semester and be on break for the summer. He also had his birthday in May. He is now a 5 year-old!

We just got back from our annual week-long summer camp. I thought it went well! Kelsie and I got to help with games in the

Junior Camp, and I had the privilege to preach the final message for the regular teen camp. There were multiple decisions for salvation

and for surrendering to ministry. I do not have the final statistics but it was encouraging to hear what the Lord has done in the lives of

the young people throughout the week. The next event on our ministry calendar is VBS. I will also again be preaching out at another

church in a few weeks.

We don’t have as much to report in this latest letter. Much of these two months have been “business as usual,” with regular

preaching, outreach, discipleship/one-on-one teaching. I have been preaching through the book of Revelation for the last two months.

Our people are responding to the Word - asking questions and taking steps in service, and the Neipu church is experiencing growth.

Black and Brady are still not saved, though we have still continued to have progress with them I think. There have been several new

families that have been attending the AM service at Neipu. Kelsie’s Junior Church class, which use to primarily be our own two

children now has a few new regulars attending. She has been working hard in her weekly language studies, in addition to being a

Toddler-Mom, which is of course a full time job in its own right haha.

We will be purchasing a motorcylce soon. Motorcycles and scooters are a staple method of transportation here because you can fit

and park anywhere. We ran into an issue having just one vehicle. With all the day to day family needs, Logan’s school drop-off and

pick-up, ministry needs and my various appointments, we were finding ourselves needing to often cut short meetings with people we

were trying to reach or train to make the vehicle available for other apoointments. Our home church graciously provided the funds to

purchase a bike. Praise the Lord! Now we need only find and purchase it. Thank you for your prayers and support and God bless!

Expecting Great Things,

The Cullers Family

“Crowded modern cities, or in the mountains wild,

Every soul is just as precious in Your sight.

Anywhere You send, I am prepared to go.

Lord, oh help me love the ones You love!”



Left: The bi-weekly kids
Bible club has also been
growing. It’s a full house!

Right: A sweet Mother’s Day
picture.

Paiwan Language Corner:

cacakcukan (Turtle)

ngiyaw (Cat)

vasa (Taro Root)


